
From:
To: PSC Executive Director
Cc: Hembree, Aimee M (PSC); Smith, Renee C (PSC); Bridwell, Linda C (PSC)
Subject: RE: Case No. 2020-00398
Date: Monday, September 12, 2022 3:21:53 PM
Importance: High

Upon the realization that this appointment is seemingly politically motivated rather than due
to the resignation of a board member, I would like to have my name removed from
consideration.

Thanks,

Mike Bryant

From: PSC Executive Director <PSCED@ky.gov> 
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2022 10:13 AM
To: Mike Bryant
Cc: Hembree, Aimee M (PSC) <Aimee.Hembree@ky.gov>; Smith, Renee C (PSC)
<ReneeC.Smith@ky.gov>; Bridwell, Linda C (PSC) <linda.bridwell@ky.gov>
Subject: RE: Case No. 2020-00398

We have received your above referenced filing. If you need further assistance please contact us.

Best Regards,

Brandon Bruner

Administrative Branch Manager
Filings Branch
General Administration

Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd.
Frankfort, KY 40601
502-782-6329

From: Mike Bryant
Sent: Sunday, September 11, 2022 12:10 PM
To: PSC Executive Director <PSCED@ky.gov>
Subject: Case No. 2020-00398

Hello,

This email is regarding the vacancy on the Breathitt County Water District Board of

SEP 12 2022



Commissioners (Case No. 2020-00398).  I would like to ask to be considered for that position.
 
I am a Software Architect with Phoenix Systems, Inc. of Atlanta, GA (remote worker), have
served on boards before such as the Downtown Development Authority of the city of Sugar
Hill, GA and the Industrial Development Authority of Breathitt County, KY.  Further, I have
experience in various community organizations and am well-versed in parliamentary
procedure.
 
My resume is attached; I can be contacted at  or
 
Thank you,
 
Mike Bryant
 
 




